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Dear

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 24 December 2019.
You requested:

Under the OIA | seek copies of all advice provided by the Treasury relating to the
e-bikes for public sector workers scheme, recently announced:
https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/discounted-electric-bikes-offered-public-
sector-workers

On 8 January, you narrowed your request to advice sent to Ministers. After a search
through our records | can advise that Treasury holds no information relevant to your
request. Therefore | must refuse your request under section 18(e) — that the document
alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable
efforts cannot be found.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

'S
. ‘
d
Dieter Katz
Acting Manager, National Infrastructure Unit

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

tel. +64-4-472-2733
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